Wednesday 3rd September, 2025

Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 3 and Year 4 will be going swimming each week, at Brixton pool. The children will go each week until the end of the year. Swimming is a National Curriculum subject, and a vital life skill. As such, all children are required to take part in the lessons.

- **3N** will swim on a **Thursday**, beginning on **Thursday 11th September.** They will leave school at 1pm, returning at 2:45pm.
- **3T** will swim on a **Thursday**, beginning on **Thursday 11th September.** They will leave school at 1:30pm, returning at 3:15pm.
- **4B** will swim on a **Thursday**, beginning on **Thursday 11th September.** They will leave school at 10am, returning at 11:45.
- 4T will swim on a **Friday**, beginning on **Friday 12th September.** They will leave school at 1:30pm, returning at 3:15pm.

The children will walk to and from the pool accompanied by the class teachers and additional adults.

Please ensure that your child brings their full swimming kit, including a towel and a swimming hat each week. Children will only be excused from lessons if medical proof, from a doctor, is provided. If children are well enough to attend school, they are considered to be well enough to swim.

As the children will be walking to and from the swimming pool, they will need to have a warm, waterproof jacket in case of bad weather.

Best wishes,

Ms Z. McIntosh

Head of School.

## **BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS**

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Stockwell Primary School Stockwell Road London SW9 9TG Tel: 02072747687

Email: <u>clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk</u>

Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL Acting Head of School Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS

